
 
Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board Agenda 17 November 2009 
 

 
4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 4.1 CHURCH BAY NEIGHBOURHOOD ASSOCIATION 
 
 Attached is a letter from the Church Bay Neighbourhood Association requesting attention to 

matters affecting Church Bay residents including the removal of excess vegetation and rubbish 
from Church Bay foreshore, eliminating the source of continual water leakage across the fire track, 
and the prevention of stormwater runoff across the road on the downhill side of Marine Drive. 

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

It is recommended that the Board receive this correspondence and refer it to staff for investigation 
and comment. 
 
 


